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September 28, 2016
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that due to increased numbers in our school population in Grade 7, we have been assigned a new class. This means that we will now have to reorganize to accommodate 7 sections of Grade 7 instead of the 6 sections we presently have. This is certainly good news as the average class size will decrease significantly and smaller class sizes benefit the overall learning of all of our students. 
  
In the short term, this means that we have to reassign students to classes in Grade 7. As a result, some students will find themselves in new classes with some different teachers and some students will notice few changes or no change at all. These changes will be made with the goal of minimizing disruption and ensuring a positive transition for those students who experience a switch in class and/or teachers. As we build these new classes, our overall philosophy of effective, balanced classes that reflect the diversity of learners we have at William G. Davis will remain unchanged.
  
Another side effect of adding a new class is that we must now create a new timetable for the entire school. This change will affect our entire school population, both Grade 7 and Grade 8. We will still have a 5 day cycle and 10 periods per day, but the order and times of actual classes will be different as we absorb this additional class into our organization. Students will be informed of all changes and receive their new timetables on Friday October 7th as our new classes will begin officially on Tuesday October 11th. 
  
Finally, we would like to welcome Miss Amanda Wetherup to our staff, who will be teaching the core and math component for our new class. She is presently at Forest Glen Public School and she is an experienced teacher at the Grade 7 and 8 level.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us at school. 

Sincerely,

B. Ward

Principal

